(
Memo for Brokers

CLEARING CORPORATION
OF THE PHILIPPINES

No. _02-1216

For ] All Clearing Members
Date : 08 December 2016
Subject SCCP Website Downtime on December 09, 2016

We would like to advise all Clearing Members that the SCCP Website will not be
available from 6:00 PM — 10:00 PM on Friday, December 09, 2016 due to scheduled
maintenance activities. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

v .
Zenee D. Rubio

Chief Operating Officer
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